
Bloomington Lift Station Project

January 10, 2022

Project 
completion 

notice

Metropolitan Council Environmental Services 
(MCES) completed construction of the 
Bloomington lift station and nearby underground 
utility work in the city of Bloomington. MCES will 
monitor restoration during the warranty period 
and make adjustments as needed.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience 
during construction.

Questions?
If you have additional questions about this 
project, please contact:

Tim O’Donnell, Citizen Liaison

Metropolitan Council  
Environmental Services

Phone:  
651-602-1269

Email:  
sewerimprovements@ 
metc.state.mn.us




